
1/26/22 LDLT Meeting Minutes 
 
Agenda Compiler and Note taker: Lenora Schneller 
  
Fiscal year 2022-23 planning process:  

• Xin Li and Kizer Walker joined the meeting to discuss a draft document proposing a holistic 
approach to planning, including selection responsibilities, liaison work, instruction, outreach, 
and research support for FY23. The draft will also be discussed at CDExec. 

 
Announcements: 

• Bonna Boettcher and Simeon Warner have discussed concerns about CUPrint with CIT members, 
and Debra Howell will be convening an upcoming session for library staff to bring up concerns. 

• Visitors will be permitted in library spaces beginning Feb 7 and will be expected to follow the 
same public health requirements as staff and faculty. 
 

Unit Updates 
• Olin/Uris: Uris construction update - the circulation desk has been removed and space will be 

used for a public seating area. 
• Annex/ILS: Borrow Direct is migrating to a new platform (from Relais to ReShare) this summer. 

  
 


